

September 4, 2017

Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61<sup>st</sup> Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you very much for your gift of \$21,000.00. We received your gift on January 23, 2017.

No goods or services were provided.

Your gift will make a difference. We appreciate your support of public school classrooms.

I apologize for you having to request this again this year. I have made a note in my records to prepare and send a donation acknowledgement to you in the future.

Sincerely,

Andy Kaplan

Financial Operations